
From:  Rozenfeld, Jon [mailto:Jon_Rozenfeld@ssmhc.com]  
Sent:  Monday, April 11, 2011 6:24 PM 
To:  Parks, Timothy 
Subject:  Conditional Use Application 
 
 
St. Mary's Hospital supports the Barrique's outdoor eating area, conditional use application for 961-967 
S. Park Street. Thank you. 
 
Jon Rozenfeld 
EVP/COO 
St. Mary' Hospital 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 


